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17th June 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
re:  Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
 
To celebrate the children’s first year in school, we will be holding a ‘Teddy Bears Picnic’, with 
games, on Wednesday, 13th July 2022.  We will be holding our picnic over lunch break and 
would like the children to have a packed lunch on this day.  Children can either bring in their 
own packed lunch from home, or Chartwells can provide a packed lunch for your child. 
 
Please complete the slip below to indicate your preference, and return it to school by 
Wednesday, 22nd June 2022, so lunches can be ordered ahead of time.  
 
On this day, your child will not need to wear their school uniform, they can wear their own 
clothes.  They can also bring in a cuddly teddy or stuffed animal.  Your child will need to 
wear sensible shoes for the games we will be playing, so please no jelly shoes or sandals. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 

 
 
 
Mrs Whitlock, Mrs Spence and Miss Sinfield 
Reception Team 
 
 ..........................................................................................................................................  

Teddy Bear’s Picnic – 13th July 2022 
 

 
Child’s name: .........................................................................................................................  
 

Please provide a  in one of the boxes below. 

 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child. 
 
 
 
I would like a packed lunch to be provided by Chartwells. 
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